Keystone Nursing Care Center Monthly Newsletter

April 2018

Page 1

From the desk of the Administrator

Resident's Rights:

Each resident has the right to be informed orally and in writing in a language that the resident understands about eligibility requirements and how to apply for and use financial and medical assistance including Medicaid, and how to receive refunds for previous payments covered by such benefits.

Where the resident is incompetent the rights and responsibilities of the resident devolve to the resident's legal representative of family member to the extent permitted by lowa law. This statement contains the general rights of each resident and is not all inclusive. Specific provisions implementing these general rights are included in the facility's policies and procedures which are available upon request.

Please be aware that the Medicare Open Enrollment period starts October 15th and runs to December 7th. During this time you are able to switch insurance policies without any penalty. If you have any questions regarding this please contact the SHIIP office in Des Moines for a free comparison to see if there is a policy that might better suit your needs.

If you have any questions regarding this resident's right, please contact Tracy Hanson, Administrator at the Care Center. 319-442-3234.

Meals on Wheels

We offer meals on wheels 7 days a week at lunch time. If you are interested or know someone who would benefit from this service, please give us a call at the care center. The cost is \$6.00 per meal and we will accept Medicaid. If you have any questions give Cindy or Derek a call at 319-442-3234.





Reminder:

With the change in the weather, if you are bringing in new clothing items for



your loved one, be sure to have it marked with their name. If you need assistance our laundry department can help!

Home Health Corner:

KHH can provide nursing, personal cares and homemaking services in your very own home. If you are interested in these or have any questions regarding what services Keystone Home Health can provide, please don't hesitate to call 442-3650 and speak with Abbey. We look forward to serving you and helping you maintain your independence in your own home!

St. Patrick's Day Celebration—See how our residents enjoyed the afternoon!!









Welcome!

Jack Niebes is our newest employee. He is in charge of upkeep on our aviary in the assisted living. He is the son of Lindsay Niebes our Director of Nursing. We are glad to have him as part of our team!

Activity Announcements

Homemade Butter to go with Bread Day!!











Thanks to Adeline
Davis for bringing her
baby chickens to share
with the residents. Her Mom,
Brittany Williams, is our Home
Health Office Manager. Thanks
again ladies!!



Keystone Nursing Care Center 250 5th Street Keystone, IA 52249

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

PRSRT MKT
U.S. POSTAGE PAID
KEYSTONE, IA
PERMIT NO. 9

UPCOMING EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES

- Volunteer Luncheon at the Keystone Turner Hall—all volunteers invited. We will be serving at noon. Please RSVP to Amy at the care center, 319-442-3234.
- Nursing Home week will be coming up in the month of May. We will have extra activities
 planned so be sure to check the calendar next month!
- Mother/Daughter Tea—Watch for changes in this next month. Due to our growing numbers we may make this a Mother/Daughter Picnic, weather permitting. Details to follow.

If you know anyone that would like to receive our newsletter please call 319-442-3234 with name and address. You can also find it on line at www.keystonecarecenter.com

Keystone Nursing Care Center does not discriminate against any person on the basis of race, color, national origin, disability, or age in admission, treatment, or participation in its programs, services and activities, or in employment. For further information about this policy contact: Tracy Hanson, Administrator, Section 504 Coordinator, PH. 319-442-3234, TTY/State Relay PH. 800-735-2943.